
 
 
 

CLASS OF 2023 –CONGRATS! 
 

We are so proud!  Watch the Graduation ceremony here. 

 

Final transcripts for seniors will be sent out before the end of June through Naviance.  
 
 
 

 

REPORT CARDS 
 
 
 

Eschool is going to "rollover" to the next school year on June 16, 2023 and access to report cards will be 
unavailable after that date. 

 
GOT BOOKS? 

 

Saints - please return any textbooks, calculators or novels to the Book Room.  Another Saint will need your 
book in August for the start of the 2023-24 school year.  There is a cart at the Meet & Greet window/Door #1  
from 7:30AM-2:30PM to drop off materials!  

 

EAST ATHLETIC SUMMER CAMPS 

Saints—the 2023 Athletic Summer Camps are now open for registration on PushCoin.  Detailed information for 
all camps are listed in the brochure posted on the East Athletics website.  Please call the Athletic Office if you 
need additional information.  See the many fliers in this bulletin for  exciting summer opportunities.  

 
D303 SUMMER SCHOOL AND CAMPS 

Looking for Drivers Ed in Summer School?  Other Summer School opportunities? Use this link. 
 

 

 

 

 

ULTIMATE OPPORTUNITY? 
For anyone interested in improving their Ultimate Frisbee game OR are interested in the sport and want to 
know more about it OR are looking for something fun to do for the summer… Ulti has what you want! East 
High School is hosting the Ulti Summer Chill on Wednesday nights throughout June and July. We welcome all 
skill  levels, genders, and grades. Discs and shirts are included in the fees. Register on the district website under 
East High School’s summer camps. See the flier in this bulletin for more information. 

 
 

BOWLING CAMP 

Any girls interested in bowling over the summer, there will be a mini-bowling camp July 25-27, 2023.  The hours 
of the camp will be 10:30 -12:00 each day.  The price will be $18/day.  Please contact either Coach Cole or Coach 
Ehrhardt if you have any questions. 

June 5, 2023 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kUeyJ7SzATs
https://s3.amazonaws.com/pubtemp/live/content/scehs/documents/20230420024623.pdf
https://district.d303.org/summer-school-and-camps


 

 
 

CROSS COUNTRY CAMP 
Any athlete interested in Girls Cross Country camp, please sign up and register on PushCoin. Summer camp      
begins Monday, June 5 at Mount St. Mary's at 6:30am.  Any questions, please email Coach Kaplan. 
 

 
BASKETBALL CAMP 

Sign up for the Saints Girls Basketball Camp!  Camp is running Monday through Thursday mornings, June 5 -22. 
Register on PushCoin. Reach out to Coach Cyr with any questions. 

 

 

LACROSSE CAMP 
All are welcome to the Girls Lacrosse Camp. Camp will be from 10:30 - noon; June 5-9. Sign up on PushCoin. 

Please contact Coach Cyr for more information. 

 

 

SAINTS HELPING HAWKS TUTORING 

Saints Helping Hawks is seeking new tutors to help students at Wredling with homework and projects.  Sharing 
your high school success and experience will surely make a difference.  We need tutors on Tuesdays or          
Thursdays from 3:0-4:30 PM at Wredling in their LRC.  Email Mrs. Dandre this summer if you want to be on a list 
to  receive more information about this opportunity in August.  We will start tutoring in September.  Go Saints! 

 

YOUTH COMMISSION – APPLY TODAY! 
Looking for a leadership opportunity? Are you interested in getting involved in St. Charles city government? The 
Youth Commission is now seeking applications for a Student Consultant. If you are  interested in offering insight 
and opinions about how youth programming is funded by the Youth Commission, you should apply. Applications 
are available at the St. Charles Municipal Center Building, 2 E. Main Street, or by filling in an application using this 
link. 

YEARBOOKS 
The tradition at East is to include Graduation and Senior events in the Yearbook.  Once yearbooks are ready, if 
you pre-paid for a Yearbook, we will be shipping them out directly to you in September. If you didn't purchase a 
book, don't panic, just contact HALO Yearbook in September to arrange for a purchase.  Enjoy the summer! 
  

 

 

LOCKER INFO 2023-24 
 

ALL Freshman (Class of 2027) will be assigned a hall locker and partner.  
 

Members of the Class of 2024, Class of 2025, and Class of 2026 may elect to have a hall locker. Lockers are        
optional in 2023-24. If NO form is completed, then NO locker will be assigned.  To sign up as locker partners for 
2023-24, both parties from the same graduating year must submit a locker partner request form. To request your 
own locker, please use the same form and indicate “no partner “. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeI2ivL95cMNQ9JlU8aQByLNWfX2RHYQYwQTdocM9bgN7hW_A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeI2ivL95cMNQ9JlU8aQByLNWfX2RHYQYwQTdocM9bgN7hW_A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VjGg6J7Dnmeu1Q6Zt_uUa03YG-rlokaFOVOPlzRlDKk/edit


 
2023-24 SCHOOL YEAR  

 
District calendar 

 
Materials Pick-up Days: 

 
 
 
 

Monday, August 7, 8:00AM – 1:00PM - Senior/Junior/Sophomore 
Tuesday, August 8, 8:00AM – 1:00PM - Senior/Junior/Sophomore 
Wednesday, August 9, 8:00AM – 1:00PM – Freshman Orientation 

Thursday, August 10, 2:00PM – 7:00PM – All classes 
Thursday, August 10, 4:00PM – 7:00PM – New Student Orientation 

 
Monday, August 14:  first day of school 

 
Homecoming 2023:   

Saturday, August 26:  Window painting & Display Case/Wall Decorations 
Monday, August 28: Kick-off Assembly 

Tuesday, August 29, 7:00PM:  Co-ed Volleyball Game  
Wednesday, August 30, 7:00PM: Small Games Pep Assembly 

Thursday, August 31, 1:00PM: Parade 
Friday, September 1: Institute Day & Football Game 

Saturday, September 2, 7:00-10:00PM: Homecoming Dance 
  
 

Thursday, August 24: Back to School Night 
 
 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION MATERIALS 2023-24 

Returning Student Registration for 2023-24 is in an online format that opened on April 24.  See the registration 
page in this bulletin for more information. East specific materials for 2023-24 including Junior/Senior parking will 
be available on the East website starting Tuesday, May 30.  

 
 

See the next page in this bulletin for important information about parking for Juniors & Seniors. 

  Freshmen - ‘27 Sophomores - ‘26 Juniors - ‘25 Seniors - ‘24 Staff 

Road Trip Midwest South East Coast West Coast Tourists 

https://district.d303.org/folder/1ujrFIpNBvHorruIop0Z1y_Qps_6UOgye
https://district.d303.org/returning-reg
https://sites.google.com/d303.org/scte-school-fees-materials/home


 

 

 

STUDENT PARKING 2023-24 

 

Many students have the desire to receive a parking pass to park on campus, but every year there are more    

parking pass requests than available parking spaces.  Students wanting a parking pass need to fill out an           

application form – LINK. However, submitting a parking pass application by any date does not guarantee a   

parking pass.  All applications submitted by the due date will be entered into an initial lottery to assign            

passes.  Meeting the due date is the best chance to receive a pass. 
 

Applications submitted after the due date will be entered into a second lottery after Materials Pick-Up days 

(should any passes remain).  Every year, parking passes are not claimed during Materials Pick-Up days and within 

the first few weeks of school may become available.  Furthermore, students leave STCE throughout the school 

year, and some graduate in December.  If parking passes become available at various points throughout the 

school year, families will be notified.   
 

Seniors and Juniors enrolled in academic-related programs (ECC Education to Careers Program/Principles of 

Technology, CO-OP, Teaching and Learning Practicum, Internships, and BNAT or Cosmetology through              

Fox Valley Career Center) will be given priority for an Everyday Pass given the transportation requirements of 

their STCE-related academic program.  All other Seniors are eligible for an everyday pass ($200), and Juniors are 

eligible for either an ODD or EVEN parking pass ($75) for the Range.  The Range will be closed for one month in 

the fall and one month in the spring.  Students will then have to make other arrangements for transportation to 

and from school or take the bus provided by District 303.  The ODD/EVEN parking pass fee is prorated                

accordingly.  Some years, Seniors who do not receive an Everyday parking pass may receive an ODD and EVEN 

pass if the demand for parking passes allows.   
 

Given the size of our student population, not every student who desires a parking pass will be issued one.  STCE 

administration understands that each student/family has unique needs and challenges that can be potentially 

assisted by the ability for a student to receive a parking pass.  However, we cannot prioritize the needs of our 

students/families, and therefore, the best way to obtain a parking pass is to ensure your application for a parking 

pass is submitted by the due date – Thursday, July 13, 2023.    
 

Sophomores are not eligible to apply for parking passes.  If a sophomore is found parking on campus during the 

2023-24 school year, they may become ineligible to apply for a pass junior year. Every year there are more       

parking pass requests from Juniors and Seniors than available parking spaces, so Sophomores are not eligible for 

parking passes.   

 

In late July/early August, you will receive a confirmation email from Mr. Shawn Burke regarding parking. If a 

parking pass will be issued to you, a parent/student signature form will be sent to you to fill out and return on 

Materials Pick up days and a charge will be made  to your PushCoin account. Everyday passes are $200.           

ODD/EVEN passes are $75. Once your payment has been made through PushCoin and the parent/student          

signature form has been turned into Mr. Burke at Materials Pick Up, you will receive your pass.  Continue to 

watch your D303 student email for updates in August. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdRmgmt5DQR97XVopVdqCNkyuwjDRZSDvznXzTwCmPEdQttoQ/viewform


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS OF 2024—PLAN YOUR SENIOR PORTRAITS 

Formal Senior portraits are taken from June – October by Root Studios here at East. See the dates and times 
listed below. Senior families will receive communications about Root Studios during the summer.  Make your   
appointment asap even before Senior year starts!  Go online to schedule  or call Customer Service:  815-433-1766.   
 

Tip from the East Yearbook Staff:  If you are only interested in a Yearbook photo, you can skip the sitting fee and 
get the photo done with a single pose.  Make an appointment to  get your photograph taken during the summer 
(before the  deadline of November 1) so you don’t risk being  in the “not pictured” section of the Yearbook!  

 

Room B121—enter Door #40 
Tuesday, June 20 from 10:00AM to 4:00PM 
Wednesday, June 21 from Noon to 8:00PM 
Thursday, June 22 from 8:00AMto 4:00PM 

Friday, June 23 from 8:00AMto 4:00PM 
  

Monday, July 17 from 10:00AM to 4:00PM 
Tuesday, July 18 from 8:00AM to 4:00PM 

Wednesday, July 19 from Noon to 8:00PM 
Thursday, July 20 from 8:00AM to 4:00PM 

  
Monday, October 16 from 4:00PM to 9:00PM 
Tuesday, October 17 from 4:00PM to 9:00PM 

Wednesday, October 18 from 4:00PM to 9:00PM 
Thursday, October 19 from 4:00PMto 9:00PM 

  

  

 

https://senior.hrimaging.com/Senior/Login.aspx










https://district.d303.org/returning-reg
https://district.d303.org/doc/16fUVORgeJBuZo9CTecyMRY_wDvNuiFDi
https://district.d303.org/doc/19OqlN70FqoSK5S5h77qJORdZ4_T8Jinq

